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Upcoming Events    

Jan. 14 - Report Cards sent home 

Jan. 15 - Hot Lunch 

Jan. 16 - Pioneer’s Pine Car Derby at Zion - 12:00pm 

Jan. 17 - CEA Meeting 11:00am at church 

Jan. 20 - ​Lutheran Pioneers at Zion 5:45 - 7:30pm  

 

Basketball 

Last week we received the news that Luther Prep has made the difficult decision to                             

cancel the 2021 co-ed basketball tournament. We will, however, continue to hold co-ed                         

basketball practices on Tuesdays and Thursdays at Trinity Lutheran Church in Coleman.                       

Our students who are playing may take the Coleman bus to practice and parents may                             

pick them up from Trinity at 5:00 pm. You can ​contact Dave Kamps with any questions                               

at 920-412-4417. 

 

 

 



 

 

Report Cards 

Parents, we will be sending report cards home tomorrow, January 14.   

 

Hot Lunch 

This week’s hot lunch will be grilled cheese sandwiches, applesauce and cookies                       

provided by the Schwittay family celebrating Colton and Adalyn’s birthdays. The cost is                         

$2.00 per person. 

 

Art Fair 

This year we will be having a Virtual Art Fair on March 26. More information will be                                 

coming in the next few weeks for our students in Grades 3-8.   

 

 

Mission Offering     

Our last mission offering for 1st semester was ​$59.25​. The total                     

semester offering that we will send to the WELS India Children’s                     

Homes and Schools is ​$641.90​. Our 2nd semester offering will be                     

going to ​Camp Phillip ​in Wautoma, WI. Camp Phillip provides                   

relaxation in God’s creation and renewal in Christ to youth, adults,                     

families, churches and schools. Our 6-8 grade classes have attended this camp in the                           

past and have thoroughly enjoyed it. Mission offerings are collected on Friday as the                           

children go to chapel in church.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


